
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Steve Martin   
State Floodplain Management Office Bureau of Mitigation FDEM 
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2100 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Martin: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Miles Anderson  
Bureau of Mitigation FDEM 
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Danny Hinson, CFM, FPEM, CHS-III 
FDEM 
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Hinson: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Sherry Harper, AICP, CFM 
ISO Community Hazard Mitigation 
2382 Susan Drive 
Crestview, FL 32536 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Harper: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Lori Lehr, CFM 
Insurance Services Office 
3441 Pitman Road 
Dover, FL 33527 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Lehr: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Susan Wilson, CFM 
FEMA Region IV 
3303 Chamblee Tucker Road 
Atlanta, GA 30341 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Janice Mitchell  
FEMA Region IV 
3303 Chamblee Tucker Road 
Atlanta, GA 30341 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Mitchell: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Jason Hunter  
FEMA Region IV 
3303 Chamblee Tucker road 
Atlanta, GA 30341 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Hunter: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Barbara Ross  
South Florida Water Management District 
P.O. Box 24680 
West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Ross: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms Terri Bates  
South Florida Water Management District 
P.O. Box 24580 
West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms Bates: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Tunis McElwain, Section Chief 
Ft. Myers Permit Section 
1520 Royal Palm Square Boulevard 
Suite 310 
Ft. Myers, FL 33919 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. McElwain: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Tracy Ferrier, Chapter Director 
the American Red Cross 
2610 Northbrooke Plaza Drive 
Naples, FL 34119 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Ferrier: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Rusty Pfost  
Miami Field Office National Weather Service 
11691 SW 17th Street 
Miami, FL 33165 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Pfost: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Dr. Kamella Patton  
Collier County Public Schools 
5775 Osceola Trail 
Naples, FL 34109 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Dr. Patton: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Kevin Godsea  
Florida Panther National Wildlife Refuge 
3860 Tollgate Boulevard 
Suite 300 
Naples, FL 34114 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Godsea: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. William P. Mitchell  
City of Fort Myers 
2200 Second Street 
Ft. Myers, FL 33901 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Mitchell: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
The Honorable Larry Kiker, Chairman 
City of Fort Myers 
2115 Second Street 
Ft. Myers, FL 33901 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Commissioner Kiker: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
 
 
 

 

http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366
mailto:garymcalpin@colliergov.net
mailto:david.stroud@amec.com


 
 
 

The Honorable Larry Kiker 
October 8, 2014 

Page 2 of 2 

 
We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
The Honorable Karson Turner, Chairman 
Hendry County Commissioners 
P.O. Box 1760 
La Belle, FL 33975 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Commissioner Turner: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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The Honorable Karson Turner 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Dr. Robert Jones President 
7505 Grand Lely Drive 
Naples, FL 34113 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Dr. Jones: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Dr. Robert Jones 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Jeanette Brock  
Hodges University 
2655 Northbrooke Drive 
Naples, FL 34119 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Brock: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Ms. Jeanette Brock 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. H. James Towey  
Ave Maria University 
5050 Ave Maria Blvd. 
Ave Maria, FL 34142 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Towey: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Mr. H. James Towey 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Jon Iglehart  
FDEP 
2295 Victoria Avenue 
Suite 364 
Ft. Myers, FL 33901-3875 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Iglehart: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Mr. Jon Iglehart 
October 8, 2014 

Page 2 of 2 

 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Thomas Edison, Ph.D. 
Fl. Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission 
620 S. Meridian Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Edison: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Gary Lytton  
Rookery Bay National Estuarine Research Reserve 
300 Tower Road 
Naples, FL 34113 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Lytton: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Margaret Wuerstle  
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council 
1926 Victoria Avenue 
Ft. Myers, FL 33901 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Wuerstle: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mrs. Marissa Krueger  
Florida Fish & Wildlife Conservation Commission 
8535 Northlake Blvd. 
West Palm Beach, FL 33412 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mrs. Krueger: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Mrs. Marissa Krueger 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Becky Prado  
FDEP - Coastal Zone Management Program 
3900 Commonwealth Blvd. 
M.S. 235 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Prado: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Ms. Becky Prado 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. James E. Billie  
Seminole Tribe of Florida 
(Immokalee Reservation) 
6300 Stirling Road 
Hollywood, FL 33024 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Billie: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Greg Ulrich  
Collier County Building Industry Association 
3200 Bailey Lane 
Naples, FL 34105 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Ulrich: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Mr. Greg Ulrich 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Brian Fluech  
Collier County Extension 
14700 Immokalee Road 
Naples, FL 34120 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Fluech: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
 
 
 

 

http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366
mailto:garymcalpin@colliergov.net
mailto:david.stroud@amec.com


 
 
 

Mr. Brian Fluech 
October 8, 2014 

Page 2 of 2 

 
We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Sharon Trost  
South Florida Water Management District 
P.O. Box 24680 
West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Ms. Trost: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
 
 
 

 

http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366
mailto:garymcalpin@colliergov.net
mailto:david.stroud@amec.com


 
 
 

Ms. Sharon Trost 
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We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
October 8, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Ben Nottingham  
Fl Panther National Wildlife Refuge 
3860 Tollgate Boulevard 
Suite 300 
Naples, FL 34114 
 
RE: Collier County Floodplain Management 
 
Dear Mr. Nottingham: 
 
Collier County is developing a Floodplain Management Plan 
to address the flood hazards and associated stormwater and 
local drainage issues that impact the community.  This 
planning process incorporates the 10-steps of Activity 510-
Floodplain Management Planning in the National Flood 
Insurance Program’s (NFIP) Community Rating System 
(CRS) Program. 
 
Our objective in reaching out to other agencies and 
stakeholders is to coordinate with those who may bring 
additional information to the planning process and associated 
flood issues within Collier County.   Any information, 
studies, etc. which may supplement the work of the 
established Floodplain Management Committee would be 
welcomed.  Additionally, we invite your participation at our committee and public meetings throughout 
the planning process.  Dates for future meeting will be sent to you by Gail Hambright and posted on the 
County’s website: http://www.colliergov.net/index.aspx?page=7366  
 
Gary McAlpin, is the program manager for this project.  He can be reached at (239) 252-5342 or 
garymcalpin@colliergov.net  Additionally you can contact our planning consultant, David Stroud with 
AMEC at (919) 765-9986 or david.stroud@amec.com. 
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Mr. Ben Nottingham 
October 8, 2014 

Page 2 of 2 

 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and/or participation at future committee and public meetings. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
J. Gary McAlpin, P.E., CZM Manager 
Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division 
 
 

 
 


